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The Honorable Kent Thompson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 187-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Thompson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2238 by House Committee on Local Government 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2238 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2238 would establish the Sedgwick County Urban Area Nuisance Abatement Act, 

which would identify processes and procedures for nuisance abatement in the county. 

 

 According to the Kansas Association of Counties, any increased costs associated with the 

enactment of HB 2238 would be offset with additional revenues from nuisance abatements.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


